
     SERVICE FOR THE LORD’S DAY 

June 2, 2019 

~7th Sunday of Easter ~ 

 

Prelude: Come Christians Join to Sing 

Apostolic Greeting 

 Leader:  The Lord be with you! 
       People:  And also with you! 

Welcome and Announcements 

Prayer of Preparation, Praise and Adoration 

Hymn #545 Moment By Moment 

Sharing of Joys & Concerns 

Pastoral Prayer & the Lord's Prayer  

Children’s Time 

Scripture Reading: 1Timothy 3:1-10 

Hymn #460 Let Us Break Bread Together 

Scripture Reading: 1 Timothy 3:11-16 

Message: What is a Church: God’s House 

Offering of Gifts 

Offertory:  His Eye is on The Sparrow 

Doxology: 

Praise God from whom all blessings flow.  

Praise Him all creatures here below. 

Praise Him above ye heavenly hosts 

Praise Father, Son and Holy Ghost.  Amen 

Prayer of Dedication 

Hymn #550 I Want to Be Like Jesus (vs 1, 3 & 4) 

Charge, Blessing and Sending with Peace 

Leader:  The peace of Christ be with you! 

People:  And also with you! 

Postlude: Blessed Be Your Name  

 

~This Week at 1st Presbyterian~ 
 

SUNDAY, June 2 
9:15 to 10:15 am - Sunday School 
10:15 to 10:45 am - Coffee Hour 
10:45 to Noon – Worship 
 

TUESDAY, June 4 
12:00 pm – Spark Luncheon 
8:00 pm – NA Meeting 
 

THURSDAY, June 6 
10:00 am -Noon – Good Morning Bible Study 
6:00 pm - Father Factor  
6:30 pm – NA Meeting 
7:00 pm – Women’s AA Meeting  
 
SUNDAY, June 9 
9:15 to 10:15 am Sunday School 
10:15 to 10:45 am - Coffee Hour 
10:45 to Noon – Worship – Wear Red to the Party 
Fellowship after worship. 
 
 
 
 

This Sunday, 06-02~ Liturgist: Carol Floyd; Sound Room: 
Chris Bowles; Extended Church: Ed Jobes; Money Counters: 
Carol Floyd, Sandy Noland; Nursery: Open; Children's 
Sermon: Karen Birtcher; Greeters: Dwight and Rose Gibson, 
Open Coffee Hour: Dick Birtcher 
 
Next Sunday, 06-09~ Liturgist: Karen Birtcher; Sound Room: 
Ted Brace; Extended Church: Open; Money Counters: Barb 
Jobes, Carolyn Durr; Nursery: Deb Blamer; Children's Sermon: 
Barb Jobes; Greeters: Dick and Karen Birtcher, Louise Whitis, 
Greg Angeletti; Coffee Hour: Sandy Noland 
 



 
~ Prayer Requests~ 

-Danielle Stoots- (Carol Floyd’s Granddaughter) is in the hospital 
and will be going to the Mayo Clinic in June. 
-Brian Lieb, who has a serious issue at work. 
-Tornado victims in El Rino. 
Lorraine’s Aunt who turned 106 this past week. 
-Ed Hoskinson who is recovering from major cancer surgery. 
-Nancy Duarte- Pastor’s wife in Columbia (friends of Leroy and 
Mary Lou Peters) in grave condition with heart issues.  
-Leroy and Mary Lou Peters – (Missionaries in Cuba) for their 
health and new church plant in Bogota, Colombia. 
-Mike and Nancy Mahon- Many things surrounding their trip 
back to Peru- packing, paperwork for Peruvian residency as they 
leave Ohio June 12th.  
-Daniel Mahon as he takes his two hardest courses this summer 
and lives independently at home, not returning with his parents. 
-Joy Carrera – Mahon’s flight coordinator/pilot – They removed 
the tumor and some lymph nodes.  One of the lymph nodes 
contained cancer so she will undergo treatments hopefully 
starting in June back in Chicago. 
-Mike Abrams – Tracee Barr’s friend is cancer free, Praise God! 
-David Miller – Missionary, very sick, fever, lost voice and losing 
weight.  Not sure what is happening.  Pray for him/family. 
-Jeff Hause and family, Missionaries to Bolivia– His wife of 35 
yrs., Beth went to be with Jesus at age 56.  
-Ryann McFarland Family as her Grandpa’s brother is nearing 
death.    
-Ken Keck is recovering from surgery on a cyst in the roof of his 
mouth which was benign. Praise God. 
-Rita –(Rose Gibson’s sister) is having asthma issues.  
-John Poulnott –seeking a teaching/coaching position for next yr. 

 
~ Long Term Prayer Needs~ 

-Organist – Please make this a matter of urgent prayer.  
-Gary Deweese –Keep Gary in your prayers.  
-Penny Ellsworth – is having chemo treatments 
-Sonny (Valerie’s Husband), who has prostate cancer. 
-Shirley (Barb Jobes’ Mom), who has lung cancer 
 

 

  

 
June 2, 2019 

 

Rev. Steven B. Brand, Pastor 
 

Phone: 740.345.1480 
www.1stPresNewark.com 
FirstPresOfc@gmail.com 

 

mailto:FirstPresOfc@gmail.com


Save the date! VBS - July 15-19, 2019

 

Mark your calendars now for “Who Is My Neighbor”  

Vacation Bible School. Invite children to attend this  

fun time of learning about the Bible,  

while also learning about neighbors near and far. 

 
Quilt Show – July 26th – Hold that date and 
watch for upcoming details that are new and 
exciting this year. Tickets will go on sale 
soon for a beautiful Tree of Life Quilt owned 
and donated by John and Patricia Denune 
and quilted by Donna Kinney. 

  
Please sign up in the back of the Sanctuary 

to bring snacks for our Sunday morning 

Coffee Hour.   

 

Father Factor Snacks 

The sign up sheet for Father Factor snacks is in the back of the 

Sancturary if you can help with those. 
 

SCRIP 
 You can pick up your scrip orders today in the Library! 

 
Thank you from Mike and Nancy Mahon 
for the generous gift of $1, 256.25 to  
South American Missions on their behalf.  
 

“Follow”  
The Adult Sunday School class is continuing our 

study of “Follow”. In this DVD-based Bible study, 

author and Pastor Andy Stanley takes us on a 

Bible study journey through the Gospels as he 

traces Jesus’ teaching on what it means to follow.  

Some may think Christianity is all about doing (or 
not doing) what Jesus says (such as, go to church, be kind, don’t 
gossip, don’t hate). But what if doing what Jesus says isn’t what 
Jesus says to do at all? Jesus’ invitation begins with a simple 
request: follow me. Jesus doesn’t expect us to be perfect. He 
just wants us to follow him. Please join us as we learn what it 
truly means to follow Jesus … Sunday mornings at 9:15 in the 
Journey Room. Questions? Please see Peggy. 

 

May-Nail clippers, combs and band aids 
June – Small summer toys 
Every month-shipping money, shoeboxes 
wrapped, plastic shoeboxes 
 

 
Good Morning Bible Study meets 
on Thursdays from 10:00 am to 
noon in the Golden Circle room. 
They will be studying the book of 
Judges. No book to buy, just bring 
your Bible.  
 

Thank you to all that participated in 

choir this year!!  Each of you helped 

enhance our worship together.   

 



 
 
 

 
Get help with: Parenting skills, Visitation/Custody, Child Support, 
Legal Consultations, Co-Parenting Strategies, Paternity, 
Employment, Community Resources and much more! For more 
information call 614-224-0222 x109 or visit 
www.AFClearning.org. Sign up in the back of the Sanctuary to 
bring snacks.  
 

 

Next Sunday, June 9th  

Wear Red to the Party 

Church-wide Fellowship 

Join us as we celebrate the 

Christian holy day of 

Pentecost! 

 

Following Sunday’s service, we will be continuing the 
celebration in the Fellowship Hall. Bring a dish to share and 
we will refer to the food as the First Fruits from our Kitchens! 
Additional fun is planned! 
 

The next Lunch Bunch will be June 19th 
at the Trout Club at noon. Come for 
some great fellowship. 

 
CANDLEWICK COMMONS 

                               
        Please join us at the next church outreach to our 
neighbors at Candlewick Commons on June 13th at 4:00 
P.M.  The menu is: Sloppy Joes, Potato Salad, Baked Beans, 
Chips and Brownie Sundaes.   
 
         A sign-up sheet is on the table in the rear of the 
sanctuary if you would be willing to make a pan of brownies 
without icing to use for the brownie sundaes. You may also 
contact Gaye Gibson at 740-344-3933 or email 
lgayegibson@gmail.com. 
 

Bottles for Life     
Please consider picking up a bottle from the cradle in 
the back of the sanctuary or you can bring in your 

one-time gift on Father’s Day to bless the women and 
families in our community with LIFE! 
 

 
Alpha update – St. Francis will be offering Alpha 

this summer for young adults (college age and 
beyond) beginning Tuesday, May 28th at Susie’s 

Bistro (17 W Main St, Newark). A free meal will be 

offered at 6:30, followed by a video and a time of discussion. 
If you are interested in attending or if you know someone 

who is interested, contact Ed Watson by text to 740-535-
6359 or Katherine Kraft by email at gr8faithgirl@yahoo.com. 
 

We have been invited to partner with them by promoting 
Alpha and in the role of hospitality (setting up or taking 

down the room and helping serve the meal). If you would be 
interested in helping, please see Kim Dershem or Peggy Lieb. 
You wouldn’t need to help every week. (St Francis uses the 

same material we do.) 
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